
JOB ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE 2024-25 SCHOOL YEAR

Substitute Teachers

George E. Peters Adventist School seeks substitute teachers for the school year. Substitute teachers
will administer lessons to students and be responsible for supervising students. Some experience with
working with children is preferred. Interested candidates should send resumes to the Principal at
office@gepeters.org.

Volunteers

George E. Peters Adventist School welcomes volunteers to support our instructional program during
the school day. If you are interested in volunteering, please send an email to the Principal at
office@gepeters.org.


